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HB 1 Explanation of Changes 

 

The change between version U and version O of House Bill 1 is very simple.  The 

original version included the phrase “by mail and” which the DMV felt may limit 

the ways in which people can renew their licenses.  This was stricken so that 

renewals can be done in an “all of the above” fashion including in person, by mail, 

and hopefully soon online. 
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